
 
 

 

Weekly Word 
14.5.2021 

 
To all Parents/Carers, 
 
More Maths, more Outdoor Learning and more of our Recovery Curriculum in action above!  And your eyes 
don’t deceive you, that is an enormous egg in the Forest School area which was discovered by our Y5 children 
– leading to some amazing writing! 
 
I was saying to Governors last night that every time I look out my window there is some kind of outdoor 
learning taking place.  I love going out with my Y3 group on a Tuesday as well, yesterday we made hedgehog 
houses in the pond area whilst the Y1s (above left) were doing times tables with natural materials. 
 
In other news, we hope all our families celebrating Eid ul Fitr had a great time with their families yesterday!  
From what I can gather, a lovely time was had by those children I have managed to speak to. 
 
You may have also seen on 
Twitter that the Local Authority 
have launched a competition to 
design a bin.  It’s open to all 
children and the details are on 
the link above. 
 
And finally, Mrs Alvey, Our 
Communications Support Worker 
in Y6 has left to start a new job.  
 
We thank her for all her hard 
work over the years and wish her 
all the best in the future. 
 

Have a lovely weekend, 
 

Mr I. Johnson 

https://twitter.com/MarkeatonSchool/status/1392389113601482752/photo/1

